&, Student Notices

Friday, March 1%, 2024
Announcement

Attention all sharks! The Animal Welfare Club is hosting a clothing drive with two donation centers located at the
William and Gilbert entrances. All forms of used clothing whether it be shirts, pants, scarves, etc are all welcome to
be dropped off at the donation centers located at the designated areas. All fabrics from these used items of clothing
will be taken apart and reconstructed into tangible items like beds and blankets for the benefit of dogs and cats in
need. The donation centers will be left out for another two weeks from now and all proceeds will be sent to the
Regional Animal Protection Society. All donations are greatly appreciated!

The following students need to see Ms. Tsang in room 100 today: Tony Cao, Henson Chan, lan Chan, Melvin Kyaw,
Wilson Lin, Jay Lui, Koala Peng, Lyanne Tsang, Brendan Tse, and Katherine Zhang.

Any students interested in playing on the SLSS Tennis Team should come to a short meeting today, March 1 in room
705 at the beginning of lunch.

Attention all Grade 10s and 11s! Are you interested in becoming a Leader for Grade 8 Camp next September? Come
join us on fun-filled, a three-day experience at Camp Stillwood. Please sign up using the QR code posted outside Ms.
Corea’s door. Deadline to apply is March 15th.

Junior Badminton tryout will continue today after school starting from 3pm. Everyone is welcome!

SLSS Fandom Projects is hosting a bubble tea fundraiser to support the BC Children’s Hospital! Drinks will be from the
Bubble Tea Shop and flavours include Passion Fruit Green Tea, Milk Tea, and Mango Green Tea. Every order of
bubble tea will include a goodie bag as well. Preorders will be from March 4th to 8t at lunch in C lounge and pickups
will be on March 13t at lunch at the C lounge as well.




